
Sheriffs won’t enforce Nevada
gun law
By Mark Robison, Reno Gazette-Journal

The  next  steps  for  proponents  of  expanded  gun  background
checks in Nevada are unclear after a legal opinion that for
all intents blocks a voter-approved initiative set to go into
effect Sunday.

What is clear is that the Background Check Act to require a
federal database check of private party gun transfers will not
be enforced. That’s according to Nevada sheriffs.

 

The  Douglas  County  Sheriff’s  Office  reported  receiving
numerous inquiries about the ballot question. It put out a
statement that it is “advising its citizens that they may
proceed with private party firearm sells and transfers as they
did prior to the passing of ballot question #1.”

Read the whole story
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